
                                                                                                        

 

 

 

TO:  Association Managers  

From:  Kay Mitterling, Association Manager  

RE:  Forms for State Meeting, Ad Form for Tournament Booklet   

Please find enclosed forms which need to be filled out and returned to SC USBC Association Manager.  
You can send the information by e-mail if you want to:  scusbc@aol.com.  

1. CREDENTIALS:  This is for the annual meeting to be held in Charleston, SC the2nd day of 
June, 2018.  This form will need to be back to me by April 1, 2018.  List alternates on back or 
if you send by e-mail just list delegates (6) and any alternates on one page.  

2. AD FORM:  This is for the tournament booklet for the 2018 adult tournament in Charleston, 
SC.  If you want your name or association name listed in booklet just let me know by April 1, 
2018.  We are doing a very small booklet with what we have to have in it. 

3. HIGH SERIES/AVERAGE:  This form will need to be back by August 1, 2018.  You need to 
return this form so all bowlers can have a chance to get his or her award from the state.  
You never know if your bowlers will qualify or not so PLEASE send this form back.  

4. NOTICE:  This is a notice of the annual meeting as to when and where it will be.  The time is 
also on the notice.  Make sure and get your delegates list to be by April 1, 2018 or you can’t 
be seated at the annual meeting.   

5. MEMORIAL LISTING:  This form is for you to list the bowlers who have passed away in the 
past year.  We want to recognize them at the annual meeting during our memorial services.  
Please return by March 1, 2018. 

You can go to the web site at scusbc.org and get these forms.  Your co-operation on sending these forms 
back is very important to all our bowlers and your association.  If you have anyone interested in serving 
on the State Board, please go to the web site and get an application for board member and send it to 
me by March 15, 2018.  I will see that the nominating committee gets your application.  

Hope you are having a good year.  
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